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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 16, 2007

TO: Honorable Aaron Pena, Chair, House Committee on Criminal Jurisprudence 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3374 by Thompson (Relating to funding for the investigation and prosecution of offenses 
involving the trafficking of persons.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would make no appropriation but could provide the legal basis for an appropriation of funds 
to implement the provisions of the bill.

The bill would amend the Government Code to create GR Account—Trafficking of Persons 
Investigation and Prosecution and would dedicate revenue and appropriations to the account. Under 
the provisions of the bill, the Legislature could only appropriate money from the account to the 
Criminal Justice Division of the Governor's Office for the purposes of making grants to eligible 
counties investigating and prosecuting the offense of trafficking persons. The bill would limit the 
distribution of grants to $10 million per fiscal year. 

Note: The bill would create or recreate a dedicated account in the General Revenue Fund, create or
recreate a special or trust fund either with or outside of the Treasury, or create a dedicated revenue
source. Therefore, the fund, account, or revenue dedication included in this bill would be subject to
funds consolidation review by the current Legislature.

The bill would take effect immediately upon enactment if it receives two-thirds vote in each house; 
otherwise, it would take effect September 1, 2007.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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